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 I am disappointed not  receiving a reply to my letter dated 23 April 2023

Why are we carrying on with this Project when the French have rejected it

Strongly REJECT the proposed interconnector due to -

Major disruption to an Island and countryside beyond  and will never recover the Damage
caused

It is damaging Wild Life on land and and sea  cutting through Playing Fields,  Landfilled
Site CONTAMINATED WITH ASBESTOS ,Wildlife Areas, and Main Traffic Routes

Off the Island going through Narrow Main Roads at PURBROOK where I live is the
NARROW A3  which all Safety Services  Use and the ONLY BUS (No8) going to QA
Hospital Runs ana into Portsmouth

Three Local MPs are AGAINST THE PROJECT 

This Project is a return for the MILLIONS OF POUNDS given to The Conservative Party
and its MPS 

Some Conservatives MPs Withdrew from looking into The PROJECT due RECEIVING
MONEY FROM THE BACKERS

                           THIS MUST BE STOPPED

                           Alan Harland 80 year old
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